Town of Lyndon

Bike and Pedestrian Advisory Committee

October 8, 2019 Meeting Minutes

APPROVED

Committee Members: Lew Apgar, Cathy Boykin, Dan Dailey, Harry Morrison(writer)

Feedback on River Trail added to agenda

No Public comment

Review of past meeting minutes held for future meeting

River Trail Kiosk Update: Both kiosks are complete and look great!

Lew will send a thank you to Travis for the great job done by LI.

The Press release printed in Saturday's Cal Record was excellent visibility for the project and those involved.

Lew will check on funds for 2 addition trail marker posts. Cathy thought the trail signs were available.

Rotary Meeting Update: Lew reported that his presentation was well received. In addition to providing the mowing, the club also did some chainsaw work clearing downed trees.

The club spends \$800/year to mow the trail and has asked that we look to provide partial funding after next year.

Dan will look into the possibility of having the Cemetery Sexton do the mowing as it is near the cemetery.

2016 Safety Plan from Local Motion/ Future Projects

Discussed College Rd. Dan explained the project for new water lines and repaving. Engineering is now being done for 2022 construction which will include repaving. The committee should be involved now in the planning for project enhancements like lights, sidewalks, and bike lanes.

Lew is meeting next week on the changes to the Walker's Guide to be presented to BCBSVT.

Cathy suggested that the Committee name be changed to include PAL. No action taken.

Next Meeting: Tues Nov. 12. 5:20 PM